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Water and Sewer repairs tomorrow 
 
(Kahnawake – 8, Onerahtókha/April 2024) 
 
The Public Works Department of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would 
like to inform the community that there will be a road closure on Kane Road 
between River and Lahache Roads to repair a sewer line. The road closure 
will be in place from 8am until 12pm tomorrow (Tuesday). 
 

 
 
Additionally, work on a residential water supply will take place on the Old 
Chateauguay Road, between 10am and 12pm. No road closure will be 
required for this work. 
 

 
 
If further information is required, please contact Public Works at (450) 632-
5825. 
 
The 24-Hour Waterline and Sewer Emergency Hotline is 514-891-9751. 
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